
The 2020 Construc�on Season is Ge�ng Underway! 

The Osseo City Council awarded this project to Asphalt Surface Technologies on May 

26th. Construc�on is an�cipated to start around June 22nd and be completed by 

September. The project will reconstruct 2nd Avenue NE and 3rd Avenue NE between 

4th St NE and County Rd 30 (93rd Avenue). Street reconstruc�on will include surface 

reclama�on, reconstruc�ng storm sewers, full replacement of curb and gu-er, and the 

addi�on of sidewalk.  

 

Tree Removals and Replacement 

Trees that are scheduled for removal will be marked with a pink ribbon in the coming 

weeks. Please check your property to make sure you are aware of any tree removals 

that will occur adjacent to your property. It is expected that tree removals could begin 

as early as June 22nd.  

 

Trees that are removed as a part of the project are eligible for replacement according to 

the City’s tree replacement policy. If you have a tree removed and choose to par�cipate 

in the program, you can choose a replacement tree from a selec�on provided by the 

City. City staff will work with you to find a suitable plan�ng loca�on on your property.  

 

Sprinkler Systems & Invisible Fences 

If you have a sprinkler system or an underground invisible pet fence on your property, 

please contact the project’s Construc�on Observer. We will provide you with flags and 

can help you mark the loca�ons of these items.  

 

Street Parking 

On street parking during the working hours of 7am-7pm Monday-Friday and 8am-5pm 

Saturday will not be allowed within the project area. Vehicles that are usually parked on 

the street should be moved to other nearby streets that are not under construc�on. 

Vehicle access to driveways will be provided at the beginning and end of each working 

day. If driveway access is not available a=er working hours, you will be no�fied 24 hours 

in advance. 

 

COVID-19 Precau�ons 

The Contractor will be taking extra steps to monitor and promote safe prac�ces during 

construc�on. The construc�on staff will honor social distancing while interac�ng with 

residents and we ask that you do so in return. In order to achieve this we ask that you 

direct all in-person communica�ons to the Construc�on Observer and avoid directly 

interac�ng with the construc�on crews, as much as possible.   
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Have a Ques�on? 

Throughout the project our team 

will keep you updated with  

periodic newsle-ers and door 

hangers. If you have ques�ons that 

are not answered here, we invite 

you to reach out to us using the 

contact informa�on provided 

below.  

These newsle-ers can also be found on the City’s website at:  

www.discoverosseo.com/street-project 


